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Harnish, Sharon L

From: Bitstream <brijes@bitstream.net>
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 11:16 AM
To: Transportation Policy Board
Subject: Comment on shared path use

 
 
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
 
 
Dear Transportation Policy Board, 
 
As a regular user of the Capital City Trail, I would like to see a speed limit set on congested parts of the path, like the 
section from Machinery Row south to the Olin Park area. The speed that electric bikes in particular can achieve is 
dangerous to other cyclists not to mention pedestrians. 
 
If setting a speed limit is not an option, then more signage to encourage safe speeds and passing etiquette, especially 
near curves or intersections (along John Nolen at North Shore Drive!) would be helpful. 
 
Thank you, 
Jessica Spiegel 
City of Madison resident 53703 
 
Sent from my iPad 


